From: Lucy Mackinnon

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 5:32 PM
To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk>
Subject: Awberry Farm Barn - 22873

Good Evening,

| am writing you this email about Nigel Hopes Application for for a license at Awberry
Farm Barn.

| am a local Beenham resident and met Nigel, the Applicant, shortly after his
involvement at The Six Bells pub. He has subsequently moved to Awberry Farm with
his wife Una who | also know.

It is pleasing to see their investment in The Six Bells and commitment to its future.
They have adopted a professional and responsible approach to that community
asset. As a local resident | do not believe that this New Premises Licence, if granted,
would impact negatively on the local community or undermine the licensing
objectives.

As noted Nigel and Una have now made Beenham their home. | am comforted, that
as members of the local community, they will seek to operate the proposed new
venture in a manner that will support the four licensing objectives. The nature of the
premises, to be used for weddings, together with the comprehensive licence
conditions proposed, does not suggest that the four licensing objectives will be
compromised.

| supported the Planning Application at Awberry Farm. | also firmly support this
Application and would welcome its approval.

Thanks very much,
Lucy Mackinnon

Freelance Live Audio Engineer
(Redacted)

Beenham Hill,

Beenham,

Reading,

Berkshire

RG7 5



